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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by SITC International Holdings Company Limited (the
“Company”) on a voluntary basis.

The Company hereby announces that the Wuhan branch of SITC Container Lines
(Shanghai) Co., Ltd. (上海新海豐集裝箱運輸有限公司武漢分公司), a wholly-owned
subsidiary of the Company, has made a donation of RMB1 million to Wuhan Charity
Federation (武漢市慈善總會) for the prevention and control of the novel coronavirus.
The Wuhan Charity Federation, on behalf of the citizens in Wuhan, indicated their
appreciation towards the Company’s gratitude in this regard.
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